
From: vinshel@comcast.net [mailto:vinshel@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 1:09 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: comments 
 
Business's all over the city are experiencing customer complaints 
about parking and it is directly related to the .36 parking space per 
unit of these mixed use buildings with multiple rental units or condos 
on top of retail.  They are not providing enough parking so they fill up 
the street parking causing business's to struggle.  The city can't force 
use of the light rail especially where the light rail is many times far 
from these units. 
 
Sincerely, 
Vince Huffstutter, Manager Huffco LLC & Huffco Multnomah LLC 
7741 SW Capitol Hgwy Portland, Or. 97219  

 


